
From: haynesme@comcast.net <haynesme@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:48 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
Dear Ms. Monroe: 
 
This is to inform the Site Evaluation Committee that I am opposed to Northern Pass's 
proposed transmission towers through New Hampshire and especially through 
Concord.  I live on the Heights; there is no way I would find those towers acceptable 
anywhere near me.  If the lines must go through they should be buried.  Frankly, they 
should be buried the whole way. 
 
I also think that the SEC should listen very carefully to what our Native American 
neighbors have to say about this project, and for a lot longer than two minutes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maryellen H. Haynes 
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